
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

OYSTER BAY WATER DISTRICT  
 

Public Hearing to consider  
 Adoption of Budget for the year 2025 
 
 
  PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Commissioners of the Oyster Bay Water 

District will hold a public hearing on Thursday, September 5, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. at the 

Oyster Bay Water District office, 45 Audrey Avenue, Oyster Bay, New York.  The 

purpose of the hearing is to consider an estimate of proposed expenditures and 

revenues for the year beginning January 1, 2025.  A copy of the budget is available for 

public inspection between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:45 p.m., Mondays through 

Fridays at the Water District office located at 45 Audrey Avenue, Oyster Bay, New York.                                   

   

      BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS 

      Robert J. McEvoy 

      Richard P. Niznik 

      Michael F. Rich, III 

       


